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Confident, Caring, Creative 22nd November 2019 

Headteacher’s Message 
Today we have been planting trees! Bexhill            

Environmental Group have kindly donated 20 trees 

which children have been busy planting today. We 

hope that as they mature, the trees will help to       

enhance our school grounds. 
Lateness   
We have noticed that a lot of children are arriving at school late. Lessons start at 8.45am 

and it’s really important that your child is in school on time so they are not  missing out on 

learning. Our playground is open from 8.35am.  
We will be monitoring lateness closely over the next few weeks and holding meetings with 

parents following this. 
Children in Need 
We raised a fabulous £340 for Children in Need on Friday. We had great fun getting active 

to raise money for this worthwhile cause. 
London Mozart Players 
Last Friday, we were treated to an interactive concert from two of the musicians from the 

London Mozart Players. KS2 enjoyed listening to and participating in a range of classical 

pieces! I have five pairs of free  

tickets for the London Mozart  

Players upcoming concert in    

Hastings on Saturday 30th          

November at 7pm, please let me 

know if you would like the           

opportunity to attend this event 

with your child. 

Diary Dates (please note the change of dates for the Nativity) 

Thursday 5th December: Year 6 Christmas Concert DLWP 5.30pm 

Monday 9th December: Reception and KS1 Nativity 2pm 

Wednesday 11th December: Reception and KS1 Nativity 9.15am 

Monday 16th December: Christmas Parties 

Wednesday 18th December: Pantomime 

Thursday 19th December: Carol service KS2, St. Peter’s Church 10am & Christmas Dinner 

Friday 20th December: Last day of term - 3.15pm 


